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Philip Southwell

Subject: FW: attn Phil Southwell

 
 

From: Lou Coulton [mailto:lou.coulton@activ8.net.au]  
Sent: Monday, 15 April 2019 11:34 AM 
To: Records Officer 
Subject: attn Phil Southwell 
 

Dear Phil, 

We are in receipt of your letter regarding the proposed naming of the unnamed road off Homeleigh Drive 
that we reside on. We don't feel that Shawns Creek Road is appropriate as only one residence has any access 
to or is close to the creek.  The other residences are some distance from the creek. 

We would like to suggest some alternate names. As I suggested Biruu Gaba for this road but it has been 
allocated to the other unnamed road, I would like to suggest other Kamilaroi names. 

They are 

Burruba Min meaning many stars 

Warawara Yurrum meaning crooked track 

Could I also suggest that the English meaning of any aboriginal names selected should also be displayed on 
signposts. 

I know that these suggestions should have been made earlier but I hope that they may still be given 
consideration 

Yours 

 

Lou Coulton 

 


